
July 10, 2009  
 
 
First Name (we can merge this in): 
 
The Columbus State Community College Dental Hygiene Program is celebrating 
its 10 year anniversary. The program began in January, 1999 and we graduated 
our first class of 14 students in the summer of 2000. 
 
As graduates of the dental hygiene program, you were instrumental in being part 
of such a great program, in achieving your goals and maintaining excellence in 
the profession of dental hygiene. Columbus State would love to continue that 
relationship.  
 
We are in the process of forming a dental hygiene alumni network and looking for 
alumni who would be interested in helping with this process.  I, Barb Furlow, as 
your faculty, will work with anyone interested in being on a committee to organize 
events and build a network of alumni.  We would like to have a 10 year 
celebration event in October 2009.   
 
 The committee will begin to plan out 10 year event on:  

• Monday, August 10, 2009 at 7pm in Union Hall 433 
• If you are interested in being part of a planning committee, please contact 

me by email, bfurlow@cscc.edu.   
 

 
I envision CSCC Dental Hygiene Network to be a great and valuable resource 
with a goal to have all our alumni communicate with each other and keep 
updated on the current trends in dental hygiene and dentistry. In the future, it 
would be wonderful if we could raise money for scholarships for future hygiene 
students.  I look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Barbara Furlow 
 
P.S. I do not have email or home addresses for all alumni, so please contact any 
of your classmates and have them email me with current addresses so they can 
be part of the alumni network. 
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